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March 2017 Newsletter





Welcome. Welcome all, and a special welcome to any newcomers.  Your committee met in March and discussed the spring sale, the projector screen, (we are purchasing a new one,) amplification at meetings, outings, events for our 75th anniversary and other matters. 





Our 75th Anniversary To commemorate this, we are hoping


to write some of the history of the Garden Club, so please let us know if you have any information or photos etc.


to contribute to the planting of the Upton flower bed behind the clock tower, which will have our details on , and suitable perennials.


 to have an afternoon outing,  probably to Upton Country Park, where we can share our flasks of tea and have our photos taken around a celebration cake. 


The Art Group are painting a mural for us, which will probably be placed at the rear of the flower bed, depicting our history.  





Please let us have your thoughts on these suggestions by the beginning of April so that we can get on and organise them!








Spring Sale.    Our annual Spring Plant Sale will be on Saturday 13th May 2017 from 10am to 12 noon. (Helpers to arrive at 9am please.)  We will again be sharing it with the ‘day centre’ as this seems to work well for us all.  As you thin out your plants this Spring, please consider putting unwanted tubers, some cuttings etc. in pots so that we have plenty to sell on the day. Last year we were short of plants. Please grow anything you can! We also need produce, cakes, jams etc, items for a ‘Gardening raffle’ and garden tools etc to sell, (no plastic pots  thanks!) We will also need helpers on the day, so reserve the morning NOW!


 This is our main fundraiser of the year, so please support it and bring your friends. 


There is a sheet of paper circulating tonight for you to sign up for your contributions, (plants, cakes, raffle prizes etc,)  to the Spring Sale. We need a rough idea so that we know how many plants to order from the nursery, and how many people will be needed to man the cake and produce stall!


There is also a sheet to sign if you can volunteer to help on the day. Thank you all in anticipation!


Out and About NGS Gardens locally open in the next month are Herons Mead, Wool BH29 6HF open 26th March and 16th April, 22 Holt Rd Parkstone BH12 1JQ, open Sun 23rd April, and Staddlestones, 14 Witchampton Mill BH21 5DE, open Thurs 27th April. Moya and Lynn are happy to arrange ‘car shares’ to events. 


Next Meeting. On Thursday 27th April, Eric Watson will present ‘A Walk on the Wild Side.’


Eric is an amateur photographer, and has been chairman of the Dorset Section of the Hardy Plant Society for nearly 20 years. The talk will be illustrated from Eric’s personal, colourful collection of 17,000 slides, spanning 34 years. The slides depict wildlife scenes from the Dorset countryside, and cover birds, reptiles, spiders and winged insects we share in our daily lives but which are rarely seen. Come and learn about the ‘wild areas’ of your own county!








If you require any information on any of the above or other aspects of LMUGC, please phone Tessa on 625953 or email secretary@lmugc.org.uk.
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